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September 12, 2024 

 

UNH Police are issuing a timely warning for the report of 3 motor vehicle thefts of electric 
scooters. 

The UNH Police Department received two reports of stolen electric scooters on 9/10/24 
and a third report on 9/11/24. The electric scooters were taken between the dates of 
9/7/24 and 9/11/24. Two of the scooters were locked and one was not. They were taken 
from the bike racks at Mills Hall, Hamilton Smith and Stoke Hall.  The scooters taken 
include a black Hiboy scooter, a black NIUKQi3 Pro and a grey NIUKQi2 Pro. 

If you have any information on these crimes please contact the UNH Police at 603-862-
1427 or report anonymously on the UNH Safety App RAVE Guardian located here. 

If you haven’t done so yet, register your scooter with UNH Transportation here. 

Remember to always secure your scooter. 

 

 

 

https://www.unh.edu/upd/crime-prevention/rave-guardian-usafeus
https://www.unh.edu/transportation/micro-mobility

